TOWN OF RAYMOND TASSEL TOP BOARD OF DIRECTORS APRIL 27, 2004

Members Present

Bob Metz Betty McDermott Phyllis Burnham Steve Crocket Peter Klepsig, Park Ranger Linda Morin Don Willard Nathan White

The meeting was started with a review of the March minutes and business.

- 1. Updates on projects to be completed prior to opening.
 - Repair of the Snack Shack will be covered by insurance and is under way. All the trees have been cleaned up. The Corrections Center Inmates will assist in the raking program.
 - The new path on the right side has been completed.
 - The inmates will try to get to the painting and staining this spring, if not it will be done in the fall.
 - Pete will call Dale Gilman to see if he will be available to replace the windows in Cabin #2.
 - Cabins will be cleaned and the carpets shampooed.

2. Other projects.

- The right hand trail is all sand and Pete requested that stone dust be put down to make it easier for patrons to maneuver. Nathan will assist is delivering the stone dust.
- Part of the business operation is online and Pete is working on trying to find another PC so everything can be online and connected to the Town internet system.
- Staffing for the summer is under control. Two staff members from last year will be returning for this season.

2. Pete's Wish List

- Pete would still like a garage door on the storage shed to make access more efficient.
- A set of oars is needed for the aluminum boat.

Next meeting - June 8, 2004 6:30 P.M. Tassel Top

Respectfully Submitted

Linda Morin